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23 October 2008 Reg. No: WO231-01 

Re: Notice of extension of period for consideration of objections to the proposed 
decision on a waste licence application by Fingal County Council in respect of a 
facility at Fingal Landfill, Nevitt, County Dublin. 

Dear Mr. Power 

I am to notify you in accordance with the provisions of Article 33 (1) of the Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, that it will not be possible to carry out 
the procedures for the consideration of the objections within the period specified in 
the Regulations due to the fact that the Agency issued a notice to the applicant, Fingal 
County Council, on the 1 7th October 2008, requesting further information relating to a 
quantitative risk assessment. As advised by letter of 17'h October 2008, the oral 
hearing will be re-opened to give consideration to the further information and 
submissions. 

Having regard to the above, I am to advise that the Agency intends to complete the 
consideration of the objections before 26'h February 2009. 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, 
and will take all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in 
making its decision. 

Yours sincerely 

Patrick J. Nolan 
Programme Manager 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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